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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NON COLLECTION OF REFUSE IN WELKOM UNIT WHICH INCLUDE 
THABONG, BRONVILLE AND RIEBEECKSTAD 

 
Residents and business people of Welkom, Thabong, Bronville and Riebeeckstad are being 
informed that refuse removal service will not be taking place as expected and scheduled.   
 

The waste management branch workers have embarked on tools down until their demands 
are met.   

 
The most affected areas where residents have already placed their refuse bags for collection 
since Monday 14 October 2013 until Wednesday 16 October 2013 are requested to put the 

bags inside until further  announcement is made for the continuation of service.   
 

Other residents whose refuse is yet to be removed must not do so until the services are 
resumed. 
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